
 
From: Ralph [mailto:ralph@whitetax.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2009 6:13 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: FINRA Notice 09-25 

I strongly oppose any expansion of Rule 2111 to include “non-securities, services 
and strategies.”  I already firmly suppot all suitability requirements for the 
products I off and then some.  Creating overlaps in jurisdiction and added 
burdens on the brokerage industry could be extremely harmful to my business 
and to consumers.  Thank you for considering my comments. 
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